

11 October 2004

Mary Susan McCrae Clement McCrae Puppets 8806 Ivanhoe Trail Kansas City MO 64131-2958

Dear Mary Susan:

Thank you so much for the absolutely delightful program that Clement McCrae Puppets presented for the Kansas City-Westport Branch of the National League of American Pen Women last Thursday.

You could surely tell by the enthusiastic response of the members that you and your troupe of puppets and puppeteers won the hearts of everyone in your audience of mature women just as completely as if we were children. I absolutely loved the frogs "At the Hop" and the chickens doing "Take Five" and the skeleton whose bones flew apart and all of the other clever, spirited numbers.

I would like to compliment you also on the professionalism of the presentation. The setup of your stage and equipment as well as the lighting were all handled so smoothly.

It was so generous of you to share your remarkable talents with the Pen Women. With warmest regards,

Sincerely,

Felicia Hardison Londré

Curators' Professor of Theatre

American Theatre Fellow

Branch President, NLAPW

Ear Far Away GREETING 120 21 University of Nassourt-Kansas City Department of Theatre Honorary Patricia McIlrath Street 4949 Cherry Street Kansas City, Missourt 64110-2499 COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE